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“In everything give Thanks; for that is the Will of God in Christ Jesus concerning you” – Thes 5:18  

Directive: JWW 2021-001 

RE: Inspection Per Diem Increase 

To: All Past and Present Elected and Appointed Grand Commandery Officers, Past Grand 

Commanders, Past Eminent Commanders, Eminent Commanders, Generalissimos, Captain 

Generals, and all Sir Knights.  

Greetings,  

Pursuant to the Constitution of the Prince Hall Grand Commandry Knights of Templar State of 

Ohio and its Jurisdiction and by the authority in me vested as the Right   Eminent Grand 

Commander of said Order, I, John W. Watters, do hereby direct that due to the continuing 

increase of the price of gasoline per gallon, that the per diem paid by the local Commandery for 

the purpose of the Eminent Grand Lecturer’s Inspection visit be immediately increased from $25 

(twenty-five) to $50 (fifty) to assist in alleviating travel expenses, incurred during their visit. 

This Directive is to be read during the stated Conclave’s in the months of September and 

October. 

Take due and timely notice and govern yourselves accordingly. 

Yours Under the Sign of the Cross,  
 

John W. Watters 
SK John W. Watters, #27 KYCH 

Right Eminent Grand Commander 
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